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I find this grant proposal to further the agenda of radical left wing activists rather akin 

to US-AID moneys given out willy nilly to those with extreme woke ideas. Those 

seeking this money in Oregon are no different than those on the Federal level who 

have grabbed taxpayer money to further their ideology.  

 

These groups who say they are interested in reducing violence and promote 

community safety in Oregon and across the nation are truly only interested in 

stopping the use and sales of guns PERIOD. Their agendas are penalizing law 

abiding Oregon citizens who in most cases educate themselves on how to properly 

use and handle firearms myself included.  

 

 I have lived in Oregon for 65 of my 66 years. It is very sad to see the direction this 

state has gone over the years with having to put up with woke agendas being 

crammed down our throats. We are expected to bow down to left agendas, to keep 

paying more and more taxes and fees and just be okay with being squished like bugs 

if we don’t comply.  

 

Enough is enough. We are tired of the games. The left is not playing fair and you 

know it plain as day. You as legislators need to take the blinders off, get the ear plugs 

out of your ears and pay attention to what the majority of your constituents are really 

in favor of.  

 

I highly object to having my Second Amendment rights imposed upon with ridiculous 

gun control rule proposals as well as increasing fees making it more difficult to own 

and operate my personal firearms. Then to top it off to hear of a proposed bill to 

finance actions for groups that go against the grain of rights I hold dear…. well, that is 

just beyond words and absolutely not acceptable.  

 

I can’t say this loud enough … I OPPOSE having my hard earned dollars being 

collected in the form of taxes and then handed over to extremists who can use my 

money however they want with no accountability as to how the money is used or 

whose pocket is lined. We the people of Oregon shall not be taken for fools.  

 

Thank you … 

Betty Hann 

Aumsville, Oregon  


